

November 30, 2010

Graham Brent Executive Director NCCCO 2750 Prosperity Avenue, Suite 505 Fairfax, VA 22031

Orahan Dear Mr. Brent:

In light of the extensive new requirements for the qualifications of crane operators and your organization's long-time involvement in crane safety, the Associated General Contractors of America would like to recognize the National Commission for the Certification of Crane Operators (NCCCO) Crane Operator Certification Program as an exemplary program for AGC members seeking to adhere to the standards.

Since AGC of America has a long and productive relationship with NCCCO, we have posted information on the safety pages of the AGC website to promote your nationally accredited crane operator certification program to our members and to the public at large. Additionally, we have provided a direct link to NCCCO's web page [http://www.agc.org/cs/crane_derricks_in_construction] so that companies, owners, and operators interested in certification may access your materials easily.

AGC is proud of its association with NCCCO, an industry leader in developing effective performance standards for safe crane operation and appreciates your efforts to help the construction industry create safer, more efficient jobsites so all of the employees of our 32,000 members go home safely each day and our member firms provide the best possible service to project owners.

Sincerely,

Stephen E. Sandherr Chief Executive Officer

cc: Jeff Shoaf Kevin Cannon Liz Elvin